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Court Appointed Technical Group Releases Spring 2015 Index 

Area Groundwater in Severe Shortage Condition 

Nipomo CSD Calls Special Meeting 

 
The court-appointed technical group tasked with monitoring the health of the groundwater basin underlying the Nipomo 
Mesa recently released their spring 2015 Key Wells Index measurement along with a statement on current basin 
conditions(accompanying this release). 
 
The group’s Key Wells Index is intended to provide a representation of Mesa area groundwater health.  The Index is at its 
lowest recorded level since 1975 and is now in Severe Water Shortage Condition. 
 
The District’s Board of Directors has called a Special Meeting for 2PM on May 21, 2015 to be held at the Jon S. Seitz Board 
Room, 148 South Wilson, Nipomo.  The Board will hear an update from staff and consider actions in response to the Severe 
Shortage Condition. 
 
For more information about the water shortage conditions, conservation programs and other water related issues, please 
contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov, or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

 
### 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 

well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is: Provide our customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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